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IT’S COUPON BOOK TIME AT 
NORWOOD ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

I want to welcome everyone to the 2018-2019 school 
year.    The boys and girls have had a great start to the 
school year as they get back in the routine.  We had a 
wonderful Meet and Greet that was sponsored by 
Wallace Memorial Baptist Church.  Everyone had a 
great time and we appreciate Wallace and their 
volunteers so much as they help to provide school 
supplies for the students in the community as well as 
provide fun activities for everyone to enjoy!     
We have the privilege of being a Title I school again 
this year. Our budget is approximately $440,00 with the 
money going mainly for personnel and programs that 
will support the learning that takes place in the 
classrooms.  
I also want to share our school goals that we are 
working towards this year.  It is our desire to increase 
reading, math and science proficiency, improve our 
attendance and to continue to grow a positive culture 
and overall positive behaviors. 
Thank you for allowing us the privilege of teaching 
your child each day.  By working together, it is my 
desire that we will see great academic growth and 
success this school year.    

Contact Us At: 
Robyn Ellis-Principal 
robyn.ellis@knoxschools.org 
 
Sara Harris-Asst. Principal 
sara.harris@knoxschools.org 

It is once again time to begin selling 
coupon books in Knox County.  The 
books go on sale on Thursday, September 
6th and will remain on sale through 
Thursday, September 26th.  This year, I 
am asking that each child work toward 
selling three books. The cost is $10.00 
per book, with the school keeping $8.00 
per book.  The money will be used to 
purchase an electronic sign which will 
replace our current sign.  There are daily 
prizes based on the number of books the 
children sell, but we are also adding some 
incentives that we think the children will 
really be excited about!  For those 
children that sell four or more books, we 
are going to have a “Candy Grab”.  This 
is where the children will go to the gym 
and pick up as much candy as they can 
and place it in their bag in 40 seconds.  
We will also be giving away Beats 
headphones to the top seller, $100 Main 
Event card to the second place seller, a 
$75 Max air card to the third place seller 
and a $50 Regal Cinemas card to the 
fourth place seller.  Thank you for 
helping to support our school!   
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Welcome New Staff Members 
       Third Grade:     Lacey Sharp 
       Fourth Grade:     Shannon Roberts 
       Fifth Grade:              Tim Bennett 
                                        Lauren Fevrier                                   
       Special Ed:      Veronica Harris  
       School Nurse:     Shannon Wright 
       GT Coach:      Matthew Cheek 
       Physical Therapist:   Rachel Komeshak 
       Occupational Therapist:  Marilyn Lee 
       School Resource Officer:  Officer Tim Lightfoot 
 
 
We want to welcome each of these staff members to Norwood!  We are excited to have 
them here at Norwood!!! 
 
 

Thank You to Our Partners 
We want to thank the following businesses for helping us get the school year off to a 
great start!!!  We appreciate all that these groups do for us during the school year!!! 

 
  
 
    Wallace Memorial Baptist Church           Ivan Harmon/Mike Dowell-KCSO 
     Dream Center                   Work Release       
     New Hope Presbyterian Church            Redemption Church  
 Faith Promise                                                           
      
           
 
 

 
     

 


